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4 March 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am asking that you say "no" to extending the state of emergency powers in Queensland until 2024. 

Queenslanders' want their freedoms to return to what they were before 2020. 

• We now have a two-tiered society in this state. 

• I have been personally affected, by stress and medical issues relating to stress. 

• I am not able to go to work in my profession and earn a living. 

• Life has become a struggle and the real thought of poverty is in my mind daily. I know of 

people that have lost their homes because of these mandates. 

• Our freedoms are being eroded away one bit at a time and now IS THE TIME to stand up and 

represent the people that are suffering and say "no". 

• Freedom should be at the forefront of every decision a government makes, freedom for 

their people. 

• Freedom to make an intelligent decision without losing employment. 

• Society is breaking down and these mandates certainly has added to that breakdown. 

• The vaccination does not work, everyone can catch COVID 

• People are dying or have life threating effects from the vaccine 

Please listen to the people and say "no extension". 

Kin~,~ 

Karen McQuade 
.  

 




